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Statement on Capitol Protest 
 

Madison, WI — Senator Chris Kapenga (R - Delafield) issued the following statement:  

“I know that people are extremely frustrated by this election, and there have to be 
changes made to ensure the integrity of the election system. 

As I condemned the violence at the State Capitol, which included my office, I also 
condemn the violence at the United States Capitol. 

This is not acceptable.” 

### 
 

 

Senator Kapenga represents the 33rd Senate District, which covers most of central Waukesha 

County and Lake Country. 

 

 

 

 


